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IT’S OUR TIME!!

Written by: Jacqueline Waters

Denville, NJ, January 31, 2017- For 50 years, we have watched the American Basketball Association (ABA), we have supported, watched and dreamed to be part of such an amazing organization for professional ballplayers. Well, now it is our time to share the spotlight and show that women are dedicated to their craft and can fill the stadium with amazing fans, family and proud sponsors. This year we welcome the Women’s American Basketball Association (WABA). With months of diligent planning and building a sports-driven Board of Directors. We proudly announce the official opening of our August 2017 season.
 "There is no doubt that there is a great demand for additional women's professional basketball in the US; over the last 16 years, I've received hundreds of calls and emails from women players asking us to start a WABA to complement the WNBA," stated ABA co-founder Joe Newman.  "And while we've made a couple of attempts, the key was finding really solid professional management to execute the plan and bring the WABA to a reality.  In Marsha Blount, Faith Colter and Jacqueline Waters, we have found the right people and we believe the WABA will be a terrific success.

We are currently recruiting teams, coaches interested in joining the WABA. For information on reserving a market in your area, please email us at womensaba@hotmail.com. To stay up to date on latest happenings, become a fan and follow us on Instagram and Twitter @womenaba and like us on Facebook @wabawaba.
Thank you and look forward to working together on this new expansion,

Marsha Blount, CEO

Women’s American Basketball Association (WABA)

womensaba@hotmail.com
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